
  

The children in year 6 have been out visiting their new secondary 
schools and some of the children who will be joining us in September 
have been spending some time in the hub. In school, we have also 
been to say hello to our new link class teachers. 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

        Literacy 
Our spellings lists included some tricky words this week so we have 
been using dictionaries to find out what they mean. 

      
 

We have also been really enjoying our reading time. 
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Hello again! What a week! 
This week, we have been enjoying the sunshine, working hard and 
getting ready for the next steps in our learning journeys. 



  

 

 

 

 
 
 

History 
 

 

In History, we have been learning all about the 
Vikings. We have found out that the Vikings 
came to Britain in special boats called longships. 
We then made our own super longship models. 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

OPAL Play 
On Wednesday, the children were treated to an extra playtime when we had 
some visitors in school to have a look at our fantastic OPAL play equipment. 
It was lovely to be able to enjoy the sunshine. 
 

 



  

 

Firstly, we need to say a huge congratulations to Jake and George who have both 
completely smashed their SATS! Well done, boys. We are so proud of you both. 

 

Also this week, Ryleigh, George, Alexia-Rae and Jake joined their year 6 friends 
for their leaversÕ disco. It was great to see them all dressed up and having such a 
good time. 

 

 
 

We couldnÕt have a newsletter this week without sharing 
the achievements of our amazing year 6 children with you. 
 



  

Finallly, our very own superstar has done it again! 

For the second year running, Jake has beaten off some fierce competition to 
win Hollinswood Primary SchoolÕs H Factor. What a star! 

 

 
 

 

 

 

We are always extremely proud of everything 
our children achieve but this really has been 

amazing week  with so much to celebrate. 
 

 


